Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Building Code Administrators and Inspectors Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Building Code Administrators and Inspectors has received the petition for declaratory statement from Gregory Yantorno, on August 11, 2014. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Section 468.604, Florida Statutes, as it applies to the petitioner.
The Petitioner seeks a declaratory statement regarding his responsibilities as a building code administrator according to Section 468.604, Florida Statutes. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Robyn Barineau, Executive Director, Board of Building Code Administrators and Inspectors, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0783, (850)717-1394 or by electronic mail: Robyn.Barineau@myfloridalicense.com.
